
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'tara@1063word.com'tara@1063word.com

Date: 6/9/2017 4:38:12 PM
Subject: Lt. Governor on your show next week?

Hi Tara,
 
I know the Lieutenant Governor has been on your show before, and I wanted to reach out to see if we could get him 
back on next week. He will be speaking in Easley at an open Town Hall with Senator Tom Davis next Thursday, June 15 
at 6:00pm et at Mutts BBQ. They will cover a number of topics, including the gas tax and we would love to get the 
word out. Would it be possible to have him on your show that morning (maybe around 7:30am) to discuss/promote 
the event and anything else you would like to cover? Please let me know if this would be a possibility!
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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